
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

Sub: Cancellation of the recruitment process for post of Driver (Ordinary Grade) as advertised vide notice 
dtd.01.07.2023- Reg. 

In inviting reference to the subject cited above and upon approval of the Competent Authority of AIIMS 
Bhubaneswar, the recruitment process for the following post advertised through the Institute’s Vacancy 
Notification No. AIIMS.BBSR/RECT/2023/990/B&C/1583 dated 01.07.2023 is cancelled: - 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES: - 

1. The candidates are required to keep themselves updated with the Institute’s official website 
(https://aiimsbhubaneswar.edu.in/AIIMSBBSR/) for any further information regarding the same. 

2. Beware of the touts who may misguide the candidates with false promises of getting them selected on 
illegal consideration. 

 
 
          This issues with approval of the Executive Director, AIIMS, Bhubaneswar 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Administrative Officer 
AIIMS, Bhubaneswar 

 
Copy to: 
1. P.P.S. to Executive Director – for kind information of the Executive Director.  
2. P.A to DDA/MS(I/c) – for kind information of the DDA/MS(I/c).  
3. Office Order file. 

Sl No Post 
Code 

Name of the Post Group Reasons for Cancellation 

01 41. Driver (Ordinary Grade) C Administrative reasons 
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